

WOODBRIDGE TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT

P.O. Box 428, School Street Woodbridge, NJ 07095 732-602-8565 Kendell Ali Director of Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion kendell.ali@woodbridge.k12.nj.us

March 21, 2024

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Woodbridge Township School District will be participating in survey data collection using the **Hanover School Climate Diagnostic.** The goal is to help schools obtain multiple perspectives on aspects of school climate. Collecting data is important for understanding strengths and needs in our schools and how it feels to be a member of the school community. The data will be used to make improvements to our schools. This survey is anonymous and voluntary. Your voice is important to us and we hope you will participate. Parents and guardians should use this link to complete the diagnostic: https://hanover-research.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV OAr5tBdshW7ht8a. The parent/guardian survey will remain open through April 5, 2024 and it should take less than 15 minutes to complete.

District staff will be able to view responses from the survey on a password-protected online platform. Individual responses to the survey are combined for reporting purposes by group. For example, your answers to survey questions will be combined with those of other parents and guardians. **No one will have access to the answers of individual respondents**.

Students in grades 6-12 will have an opportunity to complete a student survey. Administration of the student survey will take place in the window of March 25, 2024 through March 29, 2024, with each school selecting the timeframe in this window that works best for them. You may preview sample prompts from the student survey here: **Students Grades 6-12 Survey**. This is a chance for us to learn about your child's opinions about their school, but your child does not have to participate in the survey.

If you have any questions, or would prefer that your child does not participate in the survey, please contact your child's school. If you do not respond, it will be deemed that you approve for your child to participate in the survey if your child chooses to participate.

Best regards,

Kendell Ali

Director of Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion Woodbridge Township School District